
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 

CORPORATE PERFORMANCE REPORT, 2021/22 QUARTER 3 

 

5.1  The Panel discussed the Corporate Performance Report, 2021/22 Quarter 3 

at its meeting on 2nd February 2022. 

5.2 Councillor Roberts shared his appreciation that context had now been added 

to sections of the report, however he queried why the Bridge Place car park 

project had been removed from Appendix C. The Panel heard that there had 

been no progress in this project and it had been withdrawn as a result.  

5.3 Following a question from Councillor Shellens, the Panel heard that direction 

of travel could be ascertained by comparing each quarters report which 

highlights the trackability and traceability of progress.  

5.4 The Panel welcomed the report and encourage the Cabinet to endorse the 

recommendations contained within the report. 


